
U.S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

WASHINGTON

March 17, 1967

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Mr. North asked me to send you the enclosed map

on Domestic Agricultural Migrants in the United States.

Sincerely,
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Vi~inia M. Parnell

Enclosure


